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HOT-ICU newsletter – March 2019 
  

Thank you very much for your steady commitment to the HOT-ICU trial. 

Status 

We are very pleased to announce that this Sunday patient number 1464 in the HOT-ICU trial was randomised at the 

ICU in Roskilde, Denmark. This means that we have now passed 50% of the planned total number of inclusions. Very 

well done! 
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Top recruiters 

Top five recruiters in February were: 

1. Aarhus, ICU North (17) 

2. Hillerød (14) 

2. Køge  (14) 

4. Bispebjerg (11) 

4. Aalborg (11) 

 

Congratulation to all sites. 

 

Things to highlight: 

1. With the planned interim analysis coming up at follow-up day 90 of patient number 1464. Please ensure 

that all data on every patient randomised up until March the 3rd 2019 are entered into the system with 

deadline on June 2nd 2019 

And as usual: 

2. Please strive to screen all patients fulfilling the inclusion criteria as soon as possible after ICU admission 

 

3. Please ensure that the specific e-mail notifications of major protocol violations are handled as soon as 

possible 

 

4. Please check the site master file log (http://www.cric.nu/hot-icu-log-for-site-master-file/) regularly for 

updates 

 

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to send an e-mail to hot-icu@cric.nu or to contact the HOT-ICU hotline 

(+45 2118 2543). Please leave a message and your phone number if the call is not answered and we will call you 

back as soon as possible. Please archive this newsletter in your site master file.  

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Bodil and Olav 

mailto:contact@cric.nu
http://www.cric.nu/hot-icu-log-for-site-master-file/
mailto:hot-icu@cric.nu

